
Hello,  

 

My name is Carly Stephenson and I live in Marquette County. I'm writing to urge your committee to vote 

no on SCR7. Wolves currently do not pose nearly enough of a threat to justify the extreme measures in 

this proposal - there are other ways to protect livestock that don't require attacking an already 

vulnerable and vilified species.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

- Carly Stephenson  

 


